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Programme Objectives: 
School Assessment Leaders (SALs) Update Meetings are focused on both the assessment of learning 
and assessment for learning.   
 

The first focus ensures that SALs are as up-to-date as possible in their knowledge and understanding 
of statutory assessment requirements. As well as disseminating this information, the Course Tutors 
will provide the names of useful publications and websites to support delegates. Course Tutors also 
encourage delegates to ask questions and discuss current issues so that they can return to their 
schools as fully informed as possible. 
 
The second focus on assessment for learning will include sharing of latest research, presentation of 
case studies and often the invitation to course delegates to share and discuss with their colleagues. 
This last aspect is regarded as particularly valuable as a networking tool that enables delegates to 
develop their assessment skills in a very supportive environment. 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

When? Session 1: 11th November 2020 

                     Session 2:  3rd March 2021 
                   Session 3:  6th May 2021 
 

Time?   9.30 a.m. – 12.00 p.m. 
  

Where?    Newlands Spring Primary School,           

                     Dickens Place, Chelmsford 

CM1 4UU 
 

Who?  School Assessment Leaders 

 (Primary Phase) 

Cost?               £60 per delegate per session 

or  
                £150 for all three sessions   

 
 
 

Please visit our website to make a 

booking using our online booking 

form 

www.chelmsfordteachingschoolalliance.co.uk 

 

For further information contact: 

adminctsa@newlandsspring.essex.sch.uk 

Telephone: 01245 442031 
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